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Official Information Act request relating to New Zealand Taxpayers' Union Official
Information Act (OIA) requests

Reference: OlA-2020/21-0143

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on
9 September 2020. You requested:

“- The number of OIA requests your organization has received from the New Zealand
Taxpayers' Union over the last three years;

- What percentage of the total number of OIA requests received by your organization
over the same three year period is represented by requests from the NZ Taxpayers'

Union.”
Departmental OIlAs received by Financial Year
Financial Year Total number of Number of requests Taxpayer Union
requests received received from the requests as a
by DPMC (Including Taxpayers’ Union percentage of the total
NEMA') received
2019/20 279 4 1.43%
2018/19 279 5 1.79%
2017/18 275 4 1.45%
Total over 3 years 833 13 1.56%

Please note that we have identified requests as being from the Taxpayer's Union where the
request was either, from a Taxpayers’ Union email address or, where the requestor’'s
signature block identified themselves as representing the Taxpayers’ Union.

This response will be published on the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet's
website during our regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, or as
otherwise determined. Your personal information including name and contact details will be
removed for publication.

Yours sincerel

Clare Ward
Executive Director, Strategy, Governance and Engagement

1 The National Emergency Management Agency (NEMA)

Executive Wing, Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand 6011
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